Project Update: November 2008

There were two surveys carried in Van Ninh and Cam Ranh Districts for selecting project sites.
Based on the Khanh Hoa planning (2020) and mangrove environmental condition, we have
selected the areas belong to My Thanh village Cam Thinh Dong commune, Cam Ranh District,
and Khanh Hoa for replanting mangrove (please see the attached map with red circle) .

It is the rainy season in Khanh Hoa, which is not suitable for mangrove replanting due to floods,
high tides and low water salinity. Therefore, at the present time we have ordered mangrove
propagules in advance from Can Gio District (Ho Chi Minh City). The propagules will be planted
in the beginning of December 2008.







